

FRANKLIN COUNTY RESIDENTS: Please consider opening your home to these incredible students. They are the finest high school music students in our state! The experience is open to everyone retired folks, families, empty-nesters, couples - anyone with extra room, a pull-out couch, an inflatable bed, or just a little extra space. A bed isn't necessary - sofas, sleeping bags, and cots are perfect.

STUDENT HOUSING NEEDED

All students will need two nights THURDAY **May 5** and FRIDAY **May 6**; a smaller number will require additional housing on Wednesday May 4.

As a host, you will provide sleeping accommodations for two or more (you can house as many as you'd like!) individuals and daily breakfast. Adults over the age of 25 will need to transport students to/from MVU (approximately 845pm & then again at 8am). A mandatory evening meeting will be held prior to meeting your guests the first night. We are hoping to organize a bus from Saint Albans to help with transportation to MVU.

The sponsoring organization for the festival requests background checks be performed on each host household. A separate consent form will be forwarded to you.

Please complete the housing form at <u>WWW.mvuschool.org</u>

Questions? Contact Emily Houston mvuallstate@gmail.com or call 933-5111

